
 
 

 

Notice to:  Haisla Membership 

From:  Kailee Gardiner, Deputy CAO – Development  

Date:   April 02, 2024 

Subject: Environmental Site Assessment and Clearing Operations at MK Bay Lands 

 

We hope this message finds you well. We write to inform you about two important projects 

that the Haisla Nation will be undertaking in the coming weeks. 

 

Phase III Environmental Site Assessment (ESA): 

The Haisla Nation is conducting a Phase III Environmental Site Assessment (ESA) at the 

MK Bay Lands. This assessment aims to delineate contamination and prepare a 

remediation options evaluation for the area. This crucial step underscores our 

commitment to environmental stewardship and ensuring the health and safety of our 

community and surrounding ecosystems. 

 

Clearing Operations: 

Additionally, the Haisla Nation is currently in the process of hiring a crew to clear the logs 

and debris from the MK Bay Lands. This initiative is essential for various reasons, 

including land use planning and community safety. 

 

During the execution of these projects, we respectfully request that community members 

refrain from approaching the site. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated 

as it will ensure the safety of all individuals involved in the assessments and clearing 

operations. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these projects, please do not hesitate to 

reach out to Kailee Gardiner, Deputy CAO - Development at kgardiner@haisla.ca or 250-

639-5549. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we work towards the betterment of 

our community and environment. 
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